
 
 
 

27th May 2021 
 

Drama Workshops 
Mud Pie Arts 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After half term we are going to be igniting our topics through some drama 
workshops with Mud Pie Arts. 
 
In Key stage 1 and Early Years the children will be going on an adventure looking for 
Wonders of the World. 
 
In Key stage 2 the drama will be based around our topic of the Olympics and The 
ancient Greeks. Classes 7, 8 and 9 will be looking at Pandora’s Box and Classes 5 
and 6 at Theseus and the Minotaur. 
 
We have worked with Mud Pie Arts before and know these workshops will really 
excite the children and be a great start to our topic work.  All workshops will take 
place in the first week back. 
 
There is no cost for these workshops as the PTA have kindly funded them for all 
children.  
 
We would like to take the opportunity to thank the PTA for all their hard work raising 
funds to support our children.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Vicky Hearson 
 
Deputy Head and SENCO 
v.hearson@ebor.academy  
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